
BULLETIN            
SECURE AVIATION TRANSPORT LOCAL LODGE 16     

INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF MACHINISTS 
AND AEROSPACE WORKERS

GENERAL MEETING
AUGUST

Secure Aviation Transport Local Lodge 16 
Executive Board has decided to cancel upcoming 
General Meeting, which was scheduled for August 
20.

The next General Meeting announcement will be 
made by August 27, 2013.

In Solidarity,

John Vincent, Communicator
Local Lodge 16, IAM & AW                             
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